
Dear Prescriber,

This issue described in the previous communication below has been resolved. The
Magellan RX Management Pharmacy Call Center is again receiving medication prior
authorization requests (PARs) by fax at 1-800-424-5881, in addition to submissions
received by phone at 1-800-424-5725.

Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing

Dear Prescriber,

Providers are temporarily unable to submit medication prior authorization requests (PARs)
by fax to Magellan RX Management. Until further notice, all medication PARs must be
submitted by calling the Magellan Rx Management Pharmacy Call Center at 1-800-424-
5725.  More information will be provided in future communications.  

Thank you,

Department of Health Care Policy & Financing
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